
 

      
Patrick Taylor  6 Liberty Lane West 
Chief Regulatory Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com  
   
 
T 603.773.6544 www.unitil.com  

 
April 30, 2024 

 
By Electronic Mail 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
DG 19-152:  Northern Utilities, Inc. Special Contract with National Gypsum 
 
Chairman Goldner: 
 

In Order No 26,308 in the above-referenced docket, the Commission approved a 
five-year extension of a special contract between Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” or 
the “Company”) and National Gypsum, with up to three self-executing one-year 
additional extensions. DG 19-152, Order No. 26, 308 at 7 (November 13, 2019). The 
Order directed Northern “to file updates of the special contract rate and marginal cost 
analyses with the Commission seven months prior to the commencement of the first of 
three self-executing extensions.” Id.  

 
Consistent with the Commission’s directive in DG 19-152, the Company now 

submits the required compliance filing. Also included with this filing is a Motion for 
Confidential Treatment. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding this filing. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 
Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.  




